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Imperial Valley Emergency Communications Authority

2514 La Brucherie Road, Imperial, CA 92251 § 6:&_

Voice: 442-265-6029

April 16, 2020
To Whom It May Concern:

The Imperial Valley Emergency Communications Authority (IVECA) board
meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 23, 2020, is cancelled. Cancellation is due
to the recommendations on public gatherings resulting from the Novel Coronavirus
(COVID-19). Questions or comments on this action can be directed to the phone
number noted above.

Mark Séhmidt
Emergency Communications Project Coordinator
Imperial County Fire Department/IVECA




